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www.northwestpta.org 

WHAT’S UP - FEBRUARY 2021
 

 

 

2/12 – Non-Student Day – No School 
2/15 – Presidents Day - No School 
2/23 – 5th Grade Celebration Planning                          
                Meeting 6:00 PM – 7:30 PM 
2/25 -  Conference Night 
                           

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Soft Cover: $24.00 
Hard Cover: $ 30.00 
 
Personalization is 
available with student's 
name and picture on 
the front cover for 
a $6 surcharge. 
Deadline for 
personalization is 
February 26, 2021. 
ORDER DEADLINE 
APRIL 1, 2021 
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Calling all 5th grade parents!  We had a great first meeting on Zoom 
last month to talk about the 5th grade celebration and all the different 
ways you can get involved.  If you missed it, check out the video 
presentation on our ‘Northwest Elementary PTA’ Facebook page at 
https://www.facebook.com/NWEPTA   
There is still time to volunteer for a committee to help with the event.  
Please contact Tracy Johnson at nwepta.president@gmail.com if 
you are interested.  Any area you can help is appreciated.  Specifically, 
we still need chairpersons for the following committees: Menu, 
Entertainment, and Programs. 
Join us for our next meeting on Tuesday, February 23 at 6:00pm on 
Zoom.  The login ID and passcode will be emailed out a few days 
before the meeting.  We hope you’ll join us! 
 
 
 
 

 

5th Grade 
Dedications 

NOW ONLINE 
Place a personal 
yearbook Ad for your 
5th grader at 
Northwest 
Elementary! 
 

 
There are many 
templates to choose 
from.  $15 for a 1/4-
page ad and $10 for a 
1/8 -page ad. 

 

 
 

 

Translation of this newsletter into another language may be requested in the Northwest Office. 

https://northwestpta.org/yearbook 

Richard Warren 

PRICING 

The PTA Board is always looking for new ways to help 
Northwest and our students through advocacy, fun programs, 
and fundraising.  Whether you work full-time, part-time, or are 
a stay-at-home parent, the PTA needs you! 
 
We have many positions available for the upcoming 2021-22 
school year.  The Board meets for about an hour every month 
to conduct business, and then the time commitment will 
depend on your elected position or committee.  If you have 
questions, please email Tracy Johnson at 
nwepta.president@gmail.com.   
 

 

http://www.northwestpta.org/
https://northwestpta.org/yearbook
https://northwestpta.org/yearbook


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

    

 

 

CALLING ALL DADS! 
 
The Dad’s Club is a great way 
to be involved in your kid’s 
school life. Not to mention, we 
have a lot of fun doing it. 
Come join us! 
 
Questions? Contact Jason 
Schultz 
jschultzis@outlook.com 
 
 

   
 
 
 
 

JOIN AT OUR PTA WEBSITE 
 
Just click the link below to get started for 
just $6.00. You will be glad you did! 
 
https://northwestpta.org/ 

  

 

   

   

 

   CLEARANCE 

Visit the PTA Website for your Northwest 
Merchandise. 
https://northwestpta.org/apparel-%26-accessories 

 

Say Happy Birthday to your kiddo on the Northwest 
Marquee!  Great for e-Learners too! Just $10!   

Purchase at: https://northwestpta.org/online-store 
 
  

mailto:jschultzis@outlook.com
https://northwestpta.org/online

